
GullAire Voice 
December 2017 

January 2018 Newsletter Deadline 
Friday, December 8th 

Email to: 
gullairevillage@yahoo.com 



Page 2 - December 2017	 Gull Aire Village

SPECIAL EVENTS - DECEMBER 

1 Lighted Motorcycle Parade 
2 Koffee Klatch 
2 Greg Jaqua Show 
5 Social Club Meeting  
9 Christmas Ornament Exchange 
9 Game Night 
10 Christmas Caroling 
11 Bunco 
15 Karaoke - Christmas Songs 
16 Koffee Klatch 
16 Christmas Dinner 
17 Christmas Show – Hudson 
17 Golf Cart Parade 
25 Christmas 
31 New Year’s Eve Party 

UPCOMING EVENTS - JANUARY 

6 Koffee Klatch 
6 Karaoke 
7 Movie – Downton Abbey 
8 Bunco 
13 Special Entertainment Night 
19 Karaoke 
20 Koffee Klatch 
20 Sock Hop 
21 Movie – Downton Abbey 
27 Bingo Extravaganza 
27 Game Night 
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GAVA 
Report 

GAVA President’s Report 
December 2017 

Ken LaMarca 

We had our first Board of Directors meeting since the spring in 
October. Because of the time that lapsed between meetings, we 
had many topics on the agenda. We managed to get through most 
items and decided to table a couple for our next meeting. Below are 
some of the highlights of the meeting: 
 

Bonnie Theal has done extensive research as it pertains to 
our 15 MPH speed limit. Many vehicles don’t adhere to the 
limit and she is trying to find out if it is enforceable by the 
Sheriff’s department. More information to follow. 

The board authorized $275 to repair the speaker system in the back half of the clubhouse. 
 
The board authorized $300 to purchase and install two additional security cameras. We had the 
capacity in our system to add two more. This will give us better visibility in the front of the clubhouse. 
 
A request was made for five additional 8ft tables for the clubhouse. The board assigned TC Hite to 
work with the social club to determine the specific need. 
 
We have one pool umbrella that was damaged from hurricane Irma, a request was made to repair, 
paint, or purchase new umbrellas. The board voted to table this request till our upcoming budget 
workshop. 

Letter from the SOCIAL CLUB 

Hear that breeze?  No, that was not Irma. That was 2017 rushing 
by. They say that time flies when you are having fun. I guess that 
means we at Gull Aire Village had a lot of fun this year. With all the 
parties, games and a vast variety of shows we never slowed down. 

The Gull Aire Social Club activities committee is hard at work planning a vast array of activities sure to please 
everyone. Things like a night with a couple of acts not seen before, Bingo Extravaganza, different dance 
themes with new music groups, dinners, our winter cruise. These are only a few of what is planned. Providing 
a variety of entertainment for your pleasure is our only goal. We want you to be happy and proud to live in 
Gull Aire Village. 
 
2017 will end with a full month of activities. It starts on the 1st with the lighted motorcycle parade. The 
Greg Jaqua Show on the 2nd. Don’t forget our Christmas Ornament Exchange on the 9th. It will be a fun 
afternoon. December 16th will be our Christmas Dinner and the Golf Cart Parade following on the 17th. This 
is just a partial list of what is planned. 2017 will finish with our New Year’s Eve party, always a great night. 
(Perfect excuse for letting loose!!!) 
 
All good things must come to an end, so this is my last letter for 2017. Don’t get nervous though, I will be 
back next year. (Or maybe you should!) 
 
As always, keep checking the bulletin board and now the calendar on our web site for any additions or 
changes. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 
Dale Mathurin, President 
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BUNCO                                     Emily Mathurin 
727-741-8193 

 
Bunco will continue on the 2nd and 4th Monday 
of each month. 
 
       December: 11th, 7:00 pm 
 25rd, NO BUNCO 
    MERRY CHRISTMAS 
  
All you need is $ 5.00 to play. All monies 
collected are paid out in prize money. Please 
bring a small snack to share with all. 
  
 

YOGA                                   Dianne Eisenberg 
                                                 727-772-9335 

 
YOGA classes will be canceled during the 
Holiday season.  No classes will be held 
from Thursday, December 21 until Thursday, 
January 4.   HAPPY HOLIDAYS

  

COMPUTER CLASS                       Vickie Mills 
                                                    727-781-4853 
 
Computer classes will resume in January.  The 
summer, Irma, travel, and Holidays have all 
interfered with establishing a consistent 
schedule.  We met in November to talk about 
topics of interest for future meetings. We invite 
everyone with their old and new laptops, pads 
and phones to join us on January 9, 2018 as we 
start the New Year more productive and more 
informed. 

EUCHRE                               Charley Freeman 
   727-453-8966 

 
Thursday 6:15 pm 

 
Anyone interested in playing Euchre or learning 
how to play, come to the clubhouse and be part 
of the fun. If you have any questions, please 
call. 

BILLIARDS                                   Ken Robinson 
                        813-503-9345 

10:00 a – 4:00 p 
 
There is a sign-up sheet on the clubhouse 
bulletin board for anyone interested.  

MUSIC TIME                                    Richard Clark 
727-452-5575 

 
 Thursday 2:00 – 4:00 pm 
       (except holidays)  
 
If you like to sing, play an instrument or just like to 
listen, join us for “Music Time” at the clubhouse 

BINGO                          Jan Freeman 727-470-3668 
 

Wednesdays 6:00 pm 
 
Callers for December: • 6th - Sandy Kicza 

• 13th - Ginny Johnson 
• 20th - Bill Yost 
• 27th - Pat Pelletier 
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LINE DANCING         
 
Morning Class                      Sue Van Vessem 

     727-784-8509 
 
Come join us on Wednesday mornings from 
9:30 to 10:30 am for fun and good exercise.  We 
usually do the older, easier dances, but we've 
been working on some new ones, too.   There's 
always time for instruction, so new dancers are 
always welcome. 

VIDEO AEROBICS                        Jean Roman 
727-475-8894 

 
Get your sneakers and water bottles ready and 
join us for Video exercises.  Hope to see you 
there 
 
Scheduled times are: 

Richard Simmons: 
Silver Foxes – Mon & Fri 9:00 am 
Wed 8:30 am 
 
Sweat’n to the Oldies Tues & Th 
9:00am 

 

 
WATER AEROBICS              

Mary Etta Stearns 
                                                  727-781-7981 
                                         

Mon., Wed., Fri.             9:30 am 
 
Classes last one hour and are held all winter 
as long as the outside temperature is above 60 
degrees.   You will see the time flies by very 
quickly and you will physically feel much 
better.  Come join us for this  
very popular activity.  
 
  Come join this very popular activity. 
 

BIBLE STUDY                                      Kerry Blette  
727-386-5738 

 
Friday 10:00 – 11:00 am 

Come join us every Friday morning for a Non-
Denominational Bible Study discussion at the home of 
Kerry and Kathy Blette, 555 Dove Terrace.  Everyone 
is welcome. 

SHUFFLEBOARD 

President - Jack Smith  727-773-2670 
 Capt. “A” Team - Doug Campbell  812-595-2627 
Capt. “B” Team - Ed Giangregorio 727-772-0247 
 
Our season began Nov. 6th as we welcomed 
several new players.  If you would like to play, you 
can still sign up – call, or there is a sign-up sheet 
at the courts.  You don’t have to be an expert 
player; all new players are welcome. 
 

Schedule for December is: 
Dec.  4  &   6  -  at Embassy 
Dec. 11 & 13  -  at Home (Cedar Creek) 
Jan.  1  &   3  --  at Home (Serendipity) 
Note:   No play week of Dec. 18 and 25th 
(Christmas).  

 
I will post wins/losses for each week (note:  my 
computer keyboard will accept only the figure “0” 
in the “lost” column!!).  Seriously, we have fun 
playing, win or lose, and have met a lot of good 
friends playing at other courts, and they at ours.  
WE practice every Thursday at 10:00 AM.  Come 
join us for some fun and friendship. 
 
Submitted by:  Alice Szczur 
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  Don’t Forget! LIGHTED CHRISTMAS 
MOTORCYCLE PARADE 

 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 1st 
7:00 pm 

The SL1M Goldwing Chapter Lighted Motorcycle Group will again be 
riding around the park.  They will be lining up at the clubhouse at 7:00 
pm and then head out at 7:15 pm. Come up and cheer them on or be 
ready when they come down your street.  If you have never seen them 
they are just great to see.  They are really decorated beautifully.  

 
Following the parade come to the clubhouse to view the motorcycles up close and meet the people who 
decorate them.   
 
Refreshments will be served. 

Elsie Moselle 
608 Canal Way 

Passed:  10/20/17 
 

Merlene Turnquist 
440 Sailfish Blvd. 
Passed:  10/30/17 

 
Dotty Sandin 

167 Manta Circle 
Passed:  10/30/17 

                           
 
 

In Memory 

A TRIBUTE 
 
I was out in Utah with Rhonda when we 
received the call about Dotty Sandin passing 
into eternity.  Ah, the marvel of the cellphone, 
one of the many conveniences we take for 
granted.  
 
Not to be taken for granted were the 37 years 
"Dazzlin' Dotty" graced our Gull Aire Village.  
GOD granted Dottie a rich life of 100+ years.  
We are now left without a surviving founding 
member of our village.   Dotty and her smile 
will certainly be missed.  She was invaluable 
to me as a rich font of historical information 
when I was researching the annals of Gull 
Aire Village a few years back.  Warm thanks 
to her family for sharing Dazzlin' Dotty with 
us!! 
 
Kenn  Sidorewich 



Page 8 - December 2017	 Gull Aire Village



Gull Aire Village 	 December 2017 - Page 9

The Greg Jaqua Show 
Music From the 50’s and 60’s 

December 2, 2017 
Doors Open 6PM Music 7-10PM 

$8.00 per person 
Bring snacks for your table. 

Deadline for tickets 11/28 

Tickets available from Alice in the 
office & Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
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Christmas  
Karaoke 

At Gull Aire Dance Night
Free  -  Free 

 
Bring your own snacks and drinks  

or share with friends 
 

Music provided by 
 The Gull Aire Village Singers 

Karaoke Style 
 

Friday, December 15th 

 
 

Practice starts at 5:00pm 
 

Music at 7:00pm 

December KOFFEE KLATCH 
 

Saturday, December 2nd and 16th  
9:00am 

 

$1.50/person 
 
Bring your empty coffee cup and enjoy 
coffee or tea and a nice assortment of 
pastries, donuts, Chicago rolls and 
sometimes a fruit cup. It is a good way to 
meet new friends and neighbors and hear 
about what will be happening in Gull Aire 
in the next few weeks. 
 

Gene Henricksen 
727-421-6614

GULL AIRE GOLF LEAGUE 
RESULTS FOR OCTOBER 2017 

10/3/17 
1ST Low Net                         Tom Galante         60.7  
2nd Low Net                         Steve Karsten       62.7 
Closest to pin                      Linda Froelich 
 

10/10/17  
1st Low Net                          Roy Lingle            63.8 
2nd Low Net                         Gary Camp           64.2  
Closest to pin                      Steve Karsten    
    

10/17/17 
1st Low Net                          Ron Becthle         55.7  
2nd Low Net                         Gary Camp           60.2 
Closest to pin                      Gary Camp 
 

10/24/17 
1st Low Net                          Steve Karsten      58.0  
2nd Low Net                         Ron Becthle         59.1   
Closest to pin                      Steve Karsten 
 

10/31/17 
1st low net                            Ron Becthle         59.1 
2nd low net                           Gary Camp           59.2 
Closest to pin                       Gary Camp   
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RED HATTERS 
 
Well ladies it's that time of the year 
for our Christmas luncheon. 
 

December 18, 2017 
 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Safety Harbor Resort and Spa 
 

Fountain Grill 
 

105 N. Bayshore Dr. 
 

Safety Harbor, FL 
 in downtown Safety Harbor.  

 
We will be ordering off a special 

menu with something for 
everyone.  It is early due to the 

Christmas holiday.   Looking 
forward to seeing everyone there. 

 
Lesley Zuckerman 
727-712-8378 

Christmas Caroling 
In the Village 

 

 

 

 

When: Sunday, December 10, 2017 

Time: 6:30 pm meet at the club house 

Do you like to sing?  Here is your opportunity to tune 
up your pipes and join us as we stroll the Village to 
bring a bit of Christmas Cheer to our friends and 
neighbors.  We know that there are some beautiful 
voices out there attached to bodies that have difficulty 
getting around.  We encourage you to bring your golf 
carts and share with those not able to walk the 
distance. 

A sign-up sheet will be posted for interested Carolers. 
If you would like to have the Carolers come to your 
house, please call: 

Barbara Drawbaugh 727-785-7246 or 
Mickey Stewart 727-789-3836 

GAME NIGHT 
 

SATURDAY, December 9th 
Time 6:30 to 9:30 

 
FREE 

Bring your own drinks and a snack to 
share 

 
Table Games         Board Games 

Card Games 
Please bring $1.00 in nickels 

 
Come and have some fun and laughs 
playing card games and more with  

your friends 
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GAVA ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE  
Larry Wolfe 727-474-2949 

 
Now that fall is here the Architectural Committee will have meetings at the club house on the 3rd Tuesday of 
each month at 10 A.M. We appreciate the support of the residents who turn in their architectural applications 
to our committee and obtaining the permits from the city of Oldsmar when required. We are in the process of 
accepting suggestions in changing the architectural guidelines and the rules to beautify and update our 
community to the 21st century. 
 
Please submit all suggestions to the architectural committee and place in the architectural application box in 
the club house. 
 
We want to give a big thanks to Pat Marietta for her service to our committee over the years. She has served 
as the chairman and committee member. 
 
The committee members are: Larry Wolfe, Paul Craig, Lorraine Boorse, Donna Walston, Doug 
Campbell, Dale Mathurin and Jeff Hunt. 
 

Welcome New Neighbors  
                                                   Alice Szczur 

 
We have several new neighbors in our Village.  Please allow me to introduce them to you.   
 
Penny Jo Greason purchased 285 Pelican Dr., N.  She is originally from Ohio but moved here from 
Connecticut.  She has one daughter and three grand-children.  Penny Jo is retired, enjoys physical 
fitness, dancing and reading, and has a pet dog named “Nila”. 
 
Eva Joline bought her home at 596 Canal Way and is originally from Long Island, NY.  She has two 
children and 4 granddaughters.  Eva is a former teacher with 34 years of teaching 3rd and 4th grades.  
She enjoys reading, gardening, travelling and most of all, her grandkids!    
 
Lynn Mahonchak purchased 120 Dolphin Dr., S., and comes from New Jersey. She has two children and 
five grandchildren.  Lynn is semi-retired and enjoys reading and cooking.   
 
Lee Ramsey bought her home at 197 Gulf Way and moved from Dunedin, FL.  She has 2 children and 
1.5 (bun in the oven) grandchildren.  Lee is working and has a pet cat.  Her hobbies are trading, 
computers, football and motorcycles. 
 
When you see them in our Village, please extend a warm welcome. 
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BOCCE SEASON 
Bob Rose 

 
The Fall/Spring Bocce Season kicked off on 
September 16 with the scheduled days on 
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays at 1:00. We 
still have openings on Mondays and Tuesdays. If 
you would like to spend a nice afternoon with your 
friends and neighbors, please contact me and I'll try 
and get you on a new team. 
 
By now, you should have noticed the Bocce Courts 
have had a fresh face lift. The courts have been 
refreshed after all the summer rains and the 
hurricane. The Court benches have been re-
stained, all the other benches, tables, and planters 
have been pressure washed, painted with a coat of 
primer, and a new fresh coat of white paint. I would 
like to extend a thank you to the volunteers who 
helped. Joe Amendola, Gerry Actil, Gary Camp, 
and Milos Vujanovic who showed up to make it 
happen. 
 
The current plan is to close the courts from 
December 18 through the end of December to put 
down several skids of HarTru. This will renew the 
courts surfaces. This process needs to be done 
during the non-rainy season and will require 
spreading, leveling, and rolling the HarTru. Once 
the material is down, the courts will require a 
number of controlled watering followed by rolling 
the wet courts. 
 
I need some volunteers to help make this 
happen. Weather permitting this will be Monday 
December 18.  Please contact me (Bob Rose) at 
727-439-4380 
 

CIVIL WAR ROUNDTABLE 
 
Civil War Round Table meetings occur on the 
second Monday of each month at 11:00 AM in 
the Clubhouse. In deference to the holidays, 
there will be no December meeting. Our next 
meeting will be Monday, January 8, 2018 at the 
Clubhouse. 
 
To borrow a book from the Civil War Library 
contact Bruce Leandro (727-785-0539). 
 
Projects we are working on: 

• Tours of local & regional Civil War 
sites 

• Support for the Civil War Trust & 
Battlefield Preservation 

• Establishing our Round Table website 
 
Accomplishments: 

• Civil War Film Days 
• Civil War artifacts documented and on 

display at the Clubhouse 
• Established a Civil War Library for 

GAV Community use. 
 
A Round Table has no head. Everyone who sits 
at the table has equal status. Every point of 
view has merit. Join us! 
 
Your humble & obedient servant, 
B.E. Leandro 
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BOCCE SEASON 
Bob Rose 

 
The Fall/Spring Bocce Season kicked off on 
September 16 with the scheduled days on 
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays at 1:00. We 
still have openings on Mondays and Tuesdays. If 
you would like to spend a nice afternoon with your 
friends and neighbors, please contact me and I'll try 
and get you on a new team. 
 
By now, you should have noticed the Bocce Courts 
have had a fresh face lift. The courts have been 
refreshed after all the summer rains and the 
hurricane. The Court benches have been re-
stained, all the other benches, tables, and planters 
have been pressure washed, painted with a coat of 
primer, and a new fresh coat of white paint. I would 
like to extend a thank you to the volunteers who 
helped. Joe Amendola, Gerry Actil, Gary Camp, 
and Milos Vujanovic who showed up to make it 
happen. 
 
The current plan is to close the courts from 
December 18 through the end of December to put 
down several skids of HarTru. This will renew the 
courts surfaces. This process needs to be done 
during the non-rainy season and will require 
spreading, leveling, and rolling the HarTru. Once 
the material is down, the courts will require a 
number of controlled watering followed by rolling 
the wet courts. 
 
I need some volunteers to help make this 
happen. Weather permitting this will be Monday 
December 18.  Please contact me (Bob Rose) at 
727-439-4380 
 

CIVIL WAR ROUNDTABLE 
 
Civil War Round Table meetings occur on the 
second Monday of each month at 11:00 AM in 
the Clubhouse. In deference to the holidays, 
there will be no December meeting. Our next 
meeting will be Monday, January 8, 2018 at the 
Clubhouse. 
 
To borrow a book from the Civil War Library 
contact Bruce Leandro (727-785-0539). 
 
Projects we are working on: 

• Tours of local & regional Civil War 
sites 

• Support for the Civil War Trust & 
Battlefield Preservation 

• Establishing our Round Table website 
 
Accomplishments: 

• Civil War Film Days 
• Civil War artifacts documented and on 

display at the Clubhouse 
• Established a Civil War Library for 

GAV Community use. 
 
A Round Table has no head. Everyone who sits 
at the table has equal status. Every point of 
view has merit. Join us! 
 
Your humble & obedient servant, 
B.E. Leandro 
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December 
Birthdays and Anniversaries 

ANNIVERSARIES 

Day     Name Years Married

   1   Pat Anctil 
  1    Jane Dunnells 
  1    Recia Richman 
  3    John Roberge 
  5    Darlene Brown 
  5    Buddy Gregory 
  5    Mickey Stewart 
  6    Patti Glass 
  6    Paula Marrone 
  6    Paul Schmid 
  8    Art Perini 
  8    Rich Wilson 
 11   Deborah Campbell 
 11   Pat Zihala 
 12   Mary Thomson 
 15   Len Poulin 
  16   George Beall 
 18   Bob Rose 
 18   Carol Shanteau 
 18   Charles Young 
 19   Ellen Truskey 
 19   Lanette Elson 
 20   Judy Rank 
 21   Jean Malone 
 21   Clarence Minda 

 22   George Dunnells 
 22   Larry Roberts 
 23   Robert Kern 
 26   Harold Coe 
 26   Dianne Stalions 
 28   Joan Van Stronder 
 29   Marie Faith 
 31   Mary Jo Bell 
 31   Sandy Donnermeyer 
 31   Barbara LaMarca 

  4     Jackie & Bob Sennet 53 
  7     Kathy & Van Izzo 42 
 16    Cindy & Dale Postma     3    
 22    Ruth & George Beall  32 
 24    Barbara & Jack Smith  57 
 28     Phyllis & Gene Henriksen  61   
 28    Jo Ann & Richard Ruby  29 
 28    Jewel & Glenis Shockley                5 
 30    Diana & John Lutch 22 
 31    Kay & Larry Wolfe 57 
 

NOTE: 

Our apologies if there are 
errors or omissions. 
Please contact: Alice 
Szczur 727-461-5489 or 
aszczur1@tampabay.rr.co
m
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Christmas Dinner 
Dance 

 
 

December 16th 
 

Doors open at 5:00 pm 
 

Dinner at 5:45 pm 
 

Entertainment 7:00 to 10:00 pm 
 

Entertainment by Ray Curtiss    
 

Menu: 
Salad 

Harvest Chicken with a Cranberry Glaze 
Ruby Red Mashed Potatoes with Gravy 

Green Bean Amandine 
Rolls and Butter 

Dessert 
 
 

Donation:   $15.00     
    

Tickets available from Alice in the office Mon-Thurs 8:30 
to 12:30 

Or Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Tickets must be purchased by the deadline 

 
Deadline for tickets is Saturday, Dec. 9th 

 
 

 

CANS THAT CARE 
 
We would like to thank everyone for donating 
their cans. We continue collecting every Tuesday 
Night at 5:30PM.   
 
We can accept ALUMINUM cans only, for 
example, soda, beer and cat food.  Pease place 
your donations in a separate bag and place at the 
end of your driveway.  While at the pool or 
attending a clubhouse function, deposit your cans 
in the receptacle labeled for “cans” only.  There is 
one located inside the clubhouse and another on 
the pool patio for your convenience.  PLEASE, 
PLEASE, do not put any trash in the bag as we 
have found unacceptable items (even a soiled 
diaper).  We ask your consideration as we must 
hand transfer the cans to the container when we 
redeem them.   
 
Remember the money collected for recycling your 
cans is donated to Oldsmar Cares on behalf of 
Gull Aire Village. 
 
Thank you 
Walt and Mickey Stewart 
192 Blue Marlin Dr.

“I HEARD IT AT THE POOL” 
 
Heard that our good fortune in being protected 
from major damage during our near miss with 
hurricane Irma was since our Gull Aire Village 
is sacred ground, such as in Indian burial 
grounds and the like.  This can't be true can it? 
 
RESEARCH:  Intense (insert long groan here) 
research has uncovered some validity to this 
pool tale. Our fair city of Oldsmar was once 
home to some Tocobaga Indian villages.  There 
were some burial mounds over in the Mobley 
preserve area back by where the old power 
plant stood, at the very end of Shore Drive.  
While the Tocobaga peoples were gone from 
this area by the early 1700's, those mounds 
survived until the 1930's or 40's but were then 
destroyed.  Florida Power nor Duke Energy has 
never allowed anyone to dig or research on 
their 200+ acres that once housed that power 
plant.  Numerous other villages were within 
what is now Oldsmar, including the part that is 
now Gull Aire Village, but not necessarily burial 
grounds.  I’m not sure that is where our 
protection came from.......but........there's the 
story. 
  Source:  Jerry Beverland - Oldsmar City 
Council and Historian par excellence  
 
Rumors.....whether heard at the pool or 
not.....about issues, not people.....can 

be investigated for publication.  Contact our 
Crack(ed) Reporter via 

GAVcrackreporter@gmail.com 
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Christmas Dinner 
Dance 

 
 

December 16th 
 

Doors open at 5:00 pm 
 

Dinner at 5:45 pm 
 

Entertainment 7:00 to 10:00 pm 
 

Entertainment by Ray Curtiss    
 

Menu: 
Salad 

Harvest Chicken with a Cranberry Glaze 
Ruby Red Mashed Potatoes with Gravy 

Green Bean Amandine 
Rolls and Butter 

Dessert 
 
 

Donation:   $15.00     
    

Tickets available from Alice in the office Mon-Thurs 8:30 
to 12:30 

Or Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Tickets must be purchased by the deadline 

 
Deadline for tickets is Saturday, Dec. 9th 
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Halloween Collage 

And a Good Time was had by All 
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Starting January 7, 2018

Granny’s Attic 

GULL AIRE VILLAGE 
“GRANNY’S ATTIC” ORGANIZATIONAL 

MEETING 
 

January 3, 2018, 2:30p. 
 
Anyone interested in volunteering please sign-up 
and make plans to attend this meeting. 
 
Questions or for more information, please call. 
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Starting January 7, 2018

Granny’s Attic 

GULL AIRE VILLAGE 
“GRANNY’S ATTIC” ORGANIZATIONAL 

MEETING 
 

January 3, 2018, 2:30p. 
 
Anyone interested in volunteering please sign-up 
and make plans to attend this meeting. 
 
Questions or for more information, please call. 
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Christmas Golf Cart 
PARADE 

DATE:  December 17th,2017 
TIME:  7:00PM 

PLACE: LINE UP IN FRONT OF THE CLUB HOUSE 

PRIZES FOR 1st, 2nd, and 3rd PLACE 
 

Refreshments to follow at the club house. 
So, let’s see a big turn out this year. 

You don’t have to decorate your cart but come and parade with us. 
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RINGING AND ROCKING  

IN THE NEW YEAR! 

With our own DJ/Entertainer 

Richard Clark 

Come ring in the New Year listening to some 
great music, dancing, and entertainment! 

When:  December 31st   

 Time:  Doors open at 7p, the good time 
begins at 8p 

Donation of $5.00  

Sign Up starts December 2nd  

Sign up and pay by Thurs., December 21st  

Bring your own snacks and drinks 

“Share the Wealth” Drawing 

Great Door Prize 

COME ON AND JOIN THE SCENE  

AS WE ROCK IN 2018 

 

Tickets available from Alice at the clubhouse 
Mon-Thurs 8:30am-12:30pm 

or from Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
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Christmas Wonderland 
Fri. Dec. 1 6 – 9PM 

RE Olds Park FREE 

Join us for Christmas Wonderland featuring a giant snow slope, inflatables, 
pictures with Santa, concessions and the annual holiday movie, “How the 
Grinch Stole Christmas.” 
Miss Suda's Dancers will hold their Holiday Recital at 5PM with music and 
dance at the Elizabeth Smith Amphitheater. 

 

 

Senior Luncheon 
Wed. Dec. 13 • Noon – 1PM • FREE with a Rec Card Must 
Register by Dec. 1 
Cypress Forest Rec Center 
Each year the City hosts a holiday luncheon to celebrate with Oldsmar 
Seniors. The lunch comes complete with photos with Santa, holiday 
music and gift raffles. 

Crafty Saturday – Drop in Craft 
Program 

(All ages) Sat. Dec. 9 11AM - 3PM 
Cookie Decorating 
 
 
Food For Fines 
Bring canned or boxed food to the 
Library check-out 

 
Poetry & Storytelling 
Informational Session 
Sat. Jan. 20 • 2PM 

Join the Friends for this initial 
meeting on starting a poetry & 
storytelling community group

 

Oldsmar City Hall Annual Tree 
Lighting Ceremony 

Tues. Dec. 5 • 6PM Front of City Hall 

100 State Street West 
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GAV ACTIVITIES AND COMMITTEES

Social Club Officers                            President: Dale Mathurin 727-772-8193 
                                                           Vice President Barbara Drawbaugh 813-389-4017 
                                                           Secretary Vickie Labate 734-626-9544 
                                                           Treasurer  Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Bible Study – Friday morning Kerry Blette 727-386-5738 
Billiards Ken Robinson 813-503-9345 
Bingo – Wednesday evening Jan Freeman 727-470-3668 
Bocce Ball Bob Rose 727-439-4380 
Bunco Emily Mathurin 727-741-8193 
Civil War RoundTable Bruce Leandro 727-785-0539 
Clubhouse Flag Mike & Marilyn Breton 727-787-8735 
Computer Class Vickie Mills 727-781-4853 
Golf League  Bob DeGuiseppe 727-784-3625 
Karaoke  Charlie Freeman 727-470-3668 
 Perry Burright 727-953-8231 
Koffee Klatches – May to October Sue VanVessem 727-641-3145 
                             Nov. to April Gene & Phyllis Henriksen 727-421-6614 
Library Mary Etta Stearns 727-781-7981 
Line Dancing – Wednesday morning Sue VanVessem 727-784-8509 
Newsletter: gullairevillage@yahoo.com  Vickie Mills 727-781-4853 
Newsletter Distribution Bob Lyttle 727-953-8568 
 Jon Mills 727-781-4853 
Pinochle Club – Thursday Berniece Stults 727-789-3508 
Pool Aerobics – Mon/Wed/Fri  Mary Etta Stearns 727-781-7981 
Pool Badges, Clubhouse Office Alice Lopez 727-785-0643 
Posters and Event Tickets Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Red Hatters – Last Monday of the month  Evelyn Zuckerman 727-787-4432 
Residents’ Resource Directory Ann Whisher 727-785-3550 
Shed Manager Phyllis Crivelli 239-281-4818 
 Barbara Drawbaugh 813-389-4017 
Shuffleboard Club – President Jack Smith 727-773-2670 

                                 Team A Captain Doug Campbell   812-595-2627 
                                               Team B Captain Ed Giangregorio 727-772-0247 
Ticket Sales Diana Lutch 727-784-0476 
Travel Club – Meets 1st Saturday of the month Mike Breton 727-787-8735 
Video Exercise – Mon~Fri mornings Jean Roman 727-475-8894 
Website Vickie Mills 727-781-4853 
 Maryann Sieminski 727-786-4087 
Yoga – Tuesday and Thursday, Dianne Eisenberg 727-772-9335 

NOTE:  For times, please consult the calendar or call the event contact listed above.  For additions or 
corrections, please submit to gullairevillage@yahoo.com
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Personalized Legal Services
Focused on YOU, Your FAMILY 

and Your GOALS.

Estate Planning
Probate / Trust Administration

Real Estate / Title Insurance
Business Law

1801 Pepper Tree Drive . Oldsmar, Florida 34677

Serving the community since 1989
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